
 
Pineville Independent Schools 

401 W Virginia Ave 
Pineville, Kentucky 40977 

 
 

Title:  Contract for Ethernet Network Cabling : Addendum 
 

Closing Time to Receive Bids: Friday, February 14th, 2024 at 4:00pm EST 
Any bids received after this date and/or time will not be considered.   

 
 
After discussing with all interested parties during the mandatory walkthroughs, a conclusion was made 
that the district requested drops that would have been out of specification due to the distance from the 
original MDF to the drop being over 320ft.  

To mitigate this issue, the general consensus was to create a new IDF that is more centralized in the High 
School/Middle School building as indicated in the attached floor plan. This new IDF will allow all future 
drops to be run within specification, and ensure that all new cables can be labeled/organized by the 
requested standards. 

What this means for the bid of this project: 

- The amount of requested drops, location of the drops, as well as the specifications requested have 
NOT changed. Cat 6 or better cabling, labeled and organized in patch panels as explained during 
the walkthroughs.  

- The only factor that has changed, is now all drops need to be terminated at the new location 
indicated on the floor plan. The IDF infrastructure (rack, power, etc.) will be provided by the 
district. No additional connectivity (fiber) should be quoted on the ERate-bid. 

 

Addendum dated: 02/06/2025 


